
     

 

    
 
 
 
 
 

         
December 7th, 2023 
 
 
 
Weber County Planning Commission 
2380 Washington Blvd, #240 
Ogden, Utah 84401 
 
 
RE: Plat Change Acknowledgement – Taylor Landings Subdivision, PH 4 & 5 
 
Hooper Irrigation has been provided with revised plans for Taylor Landings Phases 4 & 5. The previous 
plat plan showed common areas reserved in both phases 4 & 5, however those common areas will 
now be revised to building lots. The former common areas will be amended to phases 6 & 7, so the 
current building lots for phases 4 & 5 will not change.  
 
The subdivision plat plan has been reviewed by Hooper Irrigation. The preliminary plans have been 
conditionally approved for the above subdivision phases.   

A final will serve letter will follow this letter after all plans have received final approval, fees have 
been paid, and water shares have been turned in to Hooper Irrigation. 

Hooper Irrigation's specifications are available at the Company office. 

If you have questions, please call 801-985-8429. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Pinkston 
Office Manager 
Board Secretary 

PO Box 184  Phone:  (801)985-8429 
5375 S 5500 W  Fax: (801)985-3556 
Hooper, Utah 84315 hooperirrigationco@msn.com 


